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Rotary Club of Canterbury 

Business Meeting minutes 

6th January 2020 

 

• JPP4 payment to be now made for 4000 Euro. This is for 2000 Euro for 2019/2020 and 
also 2000 Euro that was not paid in 2018/2019. This leaves the Club with limited funds 
in the Charity Account. 

• Auction of Promises to be held on 20.3.20 in Tyler Village Hall. Secretary to circulate 
the listing from the last time this was held so that it can be used to guide Members. 

• Quiz night to be held on 14.1.20. 60 signed up so far, we are aiming to raise £350+ for 
International and Community Service charity accounts. 

• All reminded to complete the signed Gift Aid form to the Treasurer. 

• President’s briefing note has been completed in draft and will be discussed at the next 
Club Council meeting. This will help future Presidents on their expected role for the 
Club. 

• We still need a Treasurer for the Club for 2020/2021. A handover needs to start in April 
2020. 

• Roger Power has issued a listing of the Dining account; all Members requested to 
promptly settle their accounts. 

• Maxine Blades and Dee Mepstead have taken over the role as Speaker Secretary. All 
thanked Philip Abbott for his excellent work for 2019/2020 to complete the speakers 
for the year. 

• Graham Bough briefly summarised the Advent calendar charity fundraising done by 
RC Leuven. This raises 20000 Euro a year. 

• Dining cost will now increase from £14.50 in 2019 to £14.95 in 2020; the £16 charge 
to members remains. 


